
POLLING CARDS – 11.3.20 
Please provide electronic copy of the minutes of the Council meeting at which it 
was resolved not to issue polling cards, and the voting record for that decision 

Request received  
Date: 11.3.20 
 
To reply by 
Date: 8.3.20 

I was advised by NALC that the decision to issue or not issue polling cards, is the 
decision of the Clerk and usually follows the precedent.  It is not a decision that 
needs a resolution from the Council. 
 
In the minutes of the council meeting 25 July 2017 available on our website 
https://www.nwtc.org.uk/meetings/agendas-2018/ , it states the precedent was 
originally set in 2013 and the policy to not issue polling cards for by-elections has 
been continued ever since. 
 
So, to answer your question there are no specific minutes to record the decision 
where it was resolved not to issue polling cards for the recent election. 

 

Responded 
Date; 1.4.20 

 

https://www.nwtc.org.uk/meetings/agendas-2018/

